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WASHINGTON, DC – The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI) applauds the House of
Representatives for including a call for a White House Conference on Aging in this week’s
Continuing Resolution. Under this directive, the conference will take place in 2025, no earlier
than January 25 and no later than December 31. Its central goal is to convene a broad range of
experts and advocates in the field of aging to develop policy recommendations that guide the
President, Congress, and federal agencies in strengthening programs serving older Americans.
Key issues to be addressed include prevention and mitigation of age-related diseases, injury,
abuse, social isolation, loneliness, food insecurity, and other conditions that affect the aging
population’s quality of life.

“This conference is an important milestone that underscores Congress’s commitment to
prioritizing the health and well-being of older Americans,” said Dylan Livingston, Founder and
CEO of A4LI. “It offers an invaluable opportunity to bring forward solutions from the full
spectrum of aging-focused innovation—especially in fields like biotechnology and advanced
therapeutics that hold immense promise. I’m hopeful it will attract the visionaries and
trailblazers driving breakthroughs in longevity science, ultimately enabling more people to enjoy
longer, healthier, and more productive lives.”

This effort presents a unique opportunity for A4LI, the Longevity Science Caucus, and other
stakeholders to work closely with both the Senate Committee on Health, Education, Labor, and
Pensions, and the House Committee on Education and the Workforce. A4LI also congratulates
Representative Tim Walberg (R-Tipton) on his recent appointment as Chairman of the House
Committee on Education and the Workforce.

Media Inquiries
For more information or for media requests, please reach out to our support team at
info@a4li.org.

About the Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI)
The Alliance for Longevity Initiatives (A4LI) is an independent 501(c)(4) nonprofit organization
committed to advancing legislation and policies that promote healthy human lifespan. With a
focus on equitable access to next-generation therapies, A4LI brings together scientists,
policymakers, and influencers to drive collaboration and innovation in the longevity biotech
industry.
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